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I am fully against the removal of the dam and the lost cost and clean power it generates. I can’t
understand what the people that think it is a good idea think who is going to pay for it. Also
they don’t understand the impact to your already high electricity rates. Removing hydropower
generation electricity will greatly increase our electricity costs. The lower 48 are going to see
the same power cost increases when they use all the water behind lake Powell and lake Mead
on the Colorado River. They keep feeding water to the southern California  desert cities (LA)
and Phoenix valley with water they don’t have and will eventually have to ration water
constantly. It is funny that California can’t even recharge all their electric cars in the summer
with rolling brown outs do to their lack of power generation already and it’s getting worse as
they force more power plants to close. 

Thank you,

Tom Robles
Sent from my iPhone
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